The Construction Group Presents:
“How Design and Construction Impacts Facilities Maintenance”
Thursday, October 22 at 5:30 pm

Featuring: Glenn Schumann, Associate Director of Housing Facilities Operations
(UNL) and Larry Shippen, Assistant Director of Facilities for Construction and
Maintenance (UNL).

University of Nebraska-Lincoln is currently constructing a new residence hall on
the northeast corner of the intersection of 17" and R Streets, which will be
named for the distinguished English professor Robert Knoll. A tour of the facility
under construction will start at 5:30 pm. The tour will be led by Glenn Schumann,
Associate Director of Housing Facilities Operations. Larry Shippen, Assistant
Director of Facilities for Construction and Maintenance will be on-hand to answer
guestions and present specific information concerning facilities maintenance.
The tour will last until approximately 6:30 pm when participants will adjourn to
Selleck Dining Hall to partake of a typical student meal on campus.

Location: 17" and R Streets, Lincoln, NE. Park in the A area lot immediately to
the east of the building under construction. A parking pass for $5.00 is required.
See “Special Parking Accommodations below”. Car pooling is encouraged. Hard
hats are required for the tour, so bring one if you have one. Wayne will have ten
or so extra hard hats for those in need.

Times: Tour of new residence with an accompanying presentation starts at
5:30 pm.

Dinner starts immediately after the tour ~6:30-6:45 pm at Selleck Hall. You can
walk to Selleck Hall after completion of the tour. Selleck Hall is about four blocks
from the tour location.

Menu: Whatever is on the menu for the evening meal, which is buffet style with
numerous selections of appetizers, entrees and deserts.

Meal Cost: $9.00/person



Special Parking Accommodations: Park in the A area lot immediately to the
east of the building under construction. Parking Passes will be required to park in
the A area lot. ASCE will need to purchase the passes in advance and we will need
an accurate count of passes needed. Wayne Jensen will be there with parking
passes for those who need them and RSVP their names. Car pooling is
encouraged. The NE Section will provide the passes free to drivers that carpool
with two or more persons in their vehicle, and both need to attend the tour and
meal afterwards. You must RSVP of your attendance and if you as a driver will
need a parking pass, and indicate if you will be car pooling. If you RSVP for a
parking pass and do not use it or do not attend the meal, you will need to
reimburse the Section for the cost of the pass.
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